ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF MEMBER
of

People for Safe Sane Technology, Southwestern WI.

The person named below has requested membership to the People for Safe Sane
Technology of Southwestern WI. (the “Association”) We are an Unincorporated
Non-profit Association dedicated to representing Southwestern Wisconsin
residents, property owners and other concerned citizens who are committed to
maintaining the rural and peaceful and high-quality of life that has developed in our
County, Towns and vicinity. The Association will act to oppose projects that
negatively impact the County and the Towns, and the Association will act to support
projects that enhance the County and Towns.

The Association is not at this time a 501(c)(3) organization under the federal tax
code and thus does not make any representations as to whether this contribution is
tax deductible and presumes it is not. A contributor should consult his or her tax
advisor to determine the tax consequences of this contribution should they want to
pursue a deduction. Making a contribution does not make the contributor a
member. Membership is available to all interested persons pursuant to the Charter
of the Association and applicable law.

The Association believes that a member or contributor is immune from liability for
actions taken by the Association in accordance with Wis. Stats. 184 et seq. The
Association is a Chapter 184 Unincorporated Non Profit Association in Wisconsin,
and, as such, is also under the legal umbrella of Wisconsin’s Chapter 184 for the
members and the authorized member(s) acting on the Association’s behallf.
(https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/statutes/statutes /184 ).

DATE:

SIGNATURE:

Printed MEMBER NAME:

ADDRESS:

EMAIL:

PHONE NUMBER: Is this a cell? Yes/no




